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1. SUMMARY 

 
 

 1.1 The Council has received a request from Argyll Mausoleum to appoint a 
Corporate Board representative to sit on their Board.  The nomination can be 
either a Councillor or Officer of the Council. 
 

2. RECOMMENDATIONS 

 
 2.1 The Council is invited to consider whether or not it wishes to make an 

appointment to the Argyll Mausoleum Board.  
 

3. BACKGROUND 

 

 3.1 

 

The Board are running a community driven project in Cowal to restore the 
Argyll Mausoleum and to open it to the public. They have received funding 
over two years to assist the project which is now in place or underway. The 
project is getting very close to the point where they can start going to tender for 
the actual restoration and construction work. 
 

 3.2 The Argyll Mausoleum Board have now invited Argyll and Bute Council to 
nominate a representative to sit on their Board. 
 
The Church of Scotland, Argyll Estates and the Benmore & Kilmun Community 
Development Trust already have Corporate Director places on the Board and 
their nominated representatives are active in the project and they envisage a 
similar role for the Council. 

    
4. IMPLICATIONS 

 

 4.1 Policy  -  This is in keeping with the Council’s commitment to work with other 
agencies in partnership to benefit the people of Argyll and Bute. 

 4.2 Financial  -  The Council will incur costs in Members participating in these 
meetings. 

 4.3 HR  -  None 
 4.4 Equal Opportunities  -  None 
 4.5 Legal  -  None 
 4.6 Risk - None 
 4.7 Customer Services - None 
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